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The Low Emissions Community Plan 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That engagement with the Community and Stakeholders is undertaken to further 
advance planning and to develop comprehensive implementation strategies for 
preliminary initiatives included in the Low Emissions Community Plan. 

 
History 
At the August 6, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate 
Services meeting, a report from the General Manager, Utilities & Environment 
Department was considered regarding the above.   
 
Your Committee received a PowerPoint presentation from the Administration, letters 
submitting comments (attached), and heard from four speakers prior to resolving to 
submit the above recommendation.   
 
It was also resolved to forward the report to the Saskatoon Environmental Advisory 
Committee for feedback.   
 
Attachments 
1. August 6, 2019 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment 
2. Comments – M. Nemeth; D. Lindberg, The Chamber; P. Prebble, SES; R. Fatai; R. 
Bernhardt, Passive House Canada. 


